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Beginning Fall 2018, Big Steps Little Feet will offer a preschool option for families 
interested in a 3 hour, 5 day per week program! Multifaceted curriculum in foreign 
languages, arts, music, and science will be an integral part of each day as your child 
progresses in an intellectually stimulating environment. Parents will have the opportunity 
to select electives specific to the interests of their child, to be incorporated into their 
daily learning activities. Throughout the program, children will also be exposed to 
various occupations to begin understanding career-path options as they grow in their 
education. 
 
The new preschool program is designed for 3 year old children up to young fives, to 
experience a unique program of studies that prepares them for the years ahead. The 
morning program, 8:30am - 11:30am, is reserved for 3 year old children and the 
afternoon program, 12:30pm - 3:00pm is reserved for 4 to young five year old children. 
 
This program will be in addition to the high-quality child care services currently offered 
within the Trustworthy Turtles to Responsible Raccoons classrooms. Unique electives 
will be offered to current Big Steps Little Feet preschool age children.  
 
For registration information, please email Jessica at ​jessica.white@bigstepslittlefeet.org​. 
Big Steps Little Feet staff are very interested in parent ideas on what you would like to 
see offered in your ideal preschool program. Please share your thoughts and ideas with 
Jessica, via the email address above.  
 
We are excited to begin this new program and highly appreciate your involvement! 
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